
 

 

 

Embrace The New Beginning   

 

Dear Parents,  

As we embark on a new academic session 2024-25, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 

unwavering support and cooperation throughout the previous session. Your involvement and partnership are 

invaluable to us.  

Kindly note that the new session for Class VI to X and Class XII will commence on April 4th.                                     

The session for Class XI will begin on April 10th. To ensure a smooth transition, please take note of the 

following points: 

       Regular School Timings:   Class VI to XII (Unit II):  8:00 AM to 1:55 PM 

 For students availing school transport, please coordinate with the Transport In charge for bus routes 

and precise timings at your stop. 

 Class VI students will disperse from their respective classes along with their parents for the first week. 

Parents are requested to carry the Gate Pass for smooth dispersal. 

 All those who avail school transport or commute independently will disperse from Gate 2. 

 Dispersal for other students, accompanied by their parents, will take place from Gate 3. 

 Kindly ensure that your child comes to school in proper summer uniform, adhering to the prescribed 

uniform rules. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to your continued support. Wishing all a fruitful and 

rewarding year ahead… 

 

Warm regards 

BBPS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class VI to XII 


